
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Schechter School of Long Island, and Community, 
 
It is our pleasure to have had you in our organization for the last four years! You have grown 
as a school community, contributed to our professional development, lent your experience 
and expertise to our own knowledge base, and translated everything you offer to an 
outstanding community of students and leaders. We commend you on 50 years of growth, 
success, education and inspiration to others. 
 
We have come to know SSLI through our rigorous processes, and have watched it develop in 
the areas of technology, leadership, and growth in its own community.  
 
We recognize continued growth, and encourage the highest standards in our relationships with 
our schools. We also recognize the leadership of SSLI, past and present, as they continue to 
nurture students throughout their lives: 
 
Dr. Cindy Dolgin, Head of School 
Diane and Howard Wohl, Longtime SSLI 
supporters 
 
Past Presidents: 
Joachim Jean Aberbach, z”l 
Bernard Kauderer 
Beth Ostrow 
Howard Slade 
Stephen Wolnek z”l 

Ira Balsam 
Lelah Fleisher z”l 
Bernard Koster 
Fouad Pouyafar 
Wiliam Spielman z”l 
Allen Bernstein z”l 
Paul Gajer 
Martin Kroll 
Marvin Rosen z”l 
Les Stern 

 
As SSLI empowers students to be critical thinkers, ethical leaders and globally engaged 
citizens, so NYSAIS encourages schools to strive to reach their potential. SSLI takes its mission 
to heart, and has proven itself through achievement of Full NYSAIS Accreditation. 
 
Congratulations on your successes, SSLI administrators, teachers, leaders, students and 
community!  NYSAIS looks forward to a long future of assisting you through our continued 
relationship! 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
Mark Lauria and the NYSAIS Staff 


